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Dear Ms Estlaugh 

CIL Preliminary Draft Charging Schedule Consultation 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this document. 

I do not have a great deal to say about this document as I would not expect there 
to be provision within the CIL for water and wastewater infrastructure. We would 
be pleased to engage in further discussion should wastewater network 
infrastructure be considered for inclusion.  

  

Wastewater infrastructure is currently funded by Anglian Water (by seeking 
appropriate funding approved by OFWAT) and by developer contribution through 
the appropriate sections of the Water Industry Act 1991.  

  

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss this matter 
further. 

Regards 

  

Sue Bull 

Planning Liaison Manager 

Planning & Equivalence Team 

  

  

 


